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Mishaal Rizwan

From: FergusGolfEA

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 10:56 AM

Subject: Fergus Golf Club Redevelopment Environmental Assessment Study - Webpage and PIC 

#1 Comment Sheet

Attachments: 052719_Fergus Golf EA_PIC1 Comment Sheet_fillable.pdf

Hello,  
 

Thank you for attending the first Public Information Centre (PIC) for the Fergus Golf Club Redevelopment 
Environmental Assessment Study. You are receiving this email as you indicated you would like to be added to 
the contact list when you signed in at PIC #1. If you would like to be removed from the contact list, please let 
us know.  
 

We are contacting you to let you know that the materials presented at PIC #1 are now available on the project 
webpage. A fillable comment sheet is provided as an attachment to this email and is also available on the 
webpage: https://www.rjburnside.com/fergusgea/  

Please note that the comment period for PIC #1 has been extended. Please email your comment sheets to this 
email address or mail to one of the project contacts below by July 7, 2023.  
 

Theyonas Manoharan, P.Eng.   Jennifer Vandermeer, P.Eng.   

Project Manager   Consultant Project Manager   

Fergus Development Inc.   R. J. Burnside & Associates Limited   

3190 Steeles Avenue East, Suite 300   292 Speedvale Avenue West, Unit 20   

Markham, ON  L3R 1G9   Guelph, ON  N1H 1C4   

Tel: 905-477-1177 x 257   Tel: 226-486-1559   

Email: FergusGolfEA@rjburnside.com  
  

Thank you for your continued interest.  
 

Best regards,   
Jennifer Vandermeer  
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Mishaal Rizwan

From: FergusGolfEA

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 10:13 AM

Cc: cbaker@centrewellington.ca; bsalmon@centrewellington.ca

Subject: Fergus Golf Club Redevelopment Environmental Assessment Study - Project Webpage 

Update

Hello,  
 

Thank you for attending the first Public Information Centre (PIC) for the Fergus Golf Club Redevelopment 
Environmental Assessment Study. You are receiving this email as you indicated you would like to be added to 
the contact list when you signed in at PIC #1. If you would like to be removed from the contact list, please let 
us know.  
 

We are contacting you to let you know that the PIC #1 Summary Report, Water Supply Memo, and Natural 
Heritage Summary Memo are now available on the project webpage: https://www.rjburnside.com/fergusgea/   

 
Please note that a second PIC for this Study will be held on Monday September 11, 2023 from 6:00pm - 
8:00pm at Belwood Hall (36 Queen Street, Belwood, ON N0B 1J0).  An official Notice of PIC #2 will be 
circulated in advance of the meeting.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact one of the Project Team members below: 
 

Theyonas Manoharan, P.Eng.   Jennifer Vandermeer, P.Eng.   

Project Manager   Consultant Project Manager   

Fergus Development Inc.   R. J. Burnside & Associates Limited   

3190 Steeles Avenue East, Suite 300   292 Speedvale Avenue West, Unit 20   

Markham, ON  L3R 1G9   Guelph, ON  N1H 1C4   

Tel: 905-477-1177 x 257   Tel: 226-486-1559   

Email: FergusGolfEA@rjburnside.com  
  

Thank you for your continued interest.  
 

Best regards,   
Jennifer Vandermeer  
 


